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TROCAIRE 
The Great Easter Egg Hunt has started! The Easter Bunny has hidden lots of Easter Eggs 
and carrots in the farmer’s field. Can you find them? For 50p, you can add your name to a 

square and then on Monday, April 15 and Tuesday, April 16 we will find out who picked the 
lucky squares!  We would appreciate any donations of Easter Eggs or Easter-themed gifts 

for prizes. 
 

In addition, the children are encouraged to collect 20ps in Smartie tubes 
and bring these back to school by Friday, April 5.   

These will be  entered into a special draw. 
We are also running a class competition to see which class can bring in 
the most loose change for their class Trocaire box. The class who saves 

the most will get a special treat after Easter. 
To thank the children for of their hard work during Lent, we will have our own “Easter Egg” 
hunt in the school grounds , depending on the weather. We are not aware of any chocolate 
or Crème Egg allergies but please inform the school if your child cannot eat a Crème egg. 

Happy St. Patrick’s Day! 
School will be closed 
on Monday March 18. 

PTA Easter Basket 
Tickets 50p; 

 
All proceeds will go 
towards  Trocaire. 

Draw will take place on  
Friday, April 12, 

thank you. 

Dates for your diary: 
 

Thurs. March 14:  R/P1/P2 visit to Ballyvester PS for morning play (9-12pm). 
Thurs. March 14:  P6 & P7 at Carrowdore Community Centre with Ballyvester PS (9-12pm) 
Mon. March 18:  SCHOOL CLOSED 
Tues. March 19:  P7s at BeeSafe Event, N’Ards (snack required) 
Fri. March 22:  P6 & P7  visit to Donaghadee library. 
Fri. March 22:  P3/P4/P5 walk to Crommelin Woods (11-12pm) 
Mon. March 25:  Last day to order Milk & Break for April AND May 
Tues. March 26:  KS1 pupils visit to Ballyvester PS (Science: Living Things) (9-12pm)  
Wed. March 27:  R/P1/P2 visit W5 with Ballyvester PS 
Fri. March 29:  P6/7 Residential payments due 
Mon. April 8:  School photos 
Tues. April 16:  Rec ~ P3 all finish at 11.45; P4 ~ P7 finish at 12 noon. 

Board of Governors 
Our new Board of Governors has been reconstituted 

for the period 2018 ~ 2022. 
We are delighted to welcome back Mr Michael 

Williamson as our Parent-Governor. 

A full list of Governors can be found on our school 
website. 

EASTER HOLIDAYS: 1/2 DAY on TUES. APRIL 16; PUPILS BACK ON MON. APRIL 29 

HEALTH & SAFETY 
REMINDERS 

 Cars and taxis should not be 
parked blocking access in 
and out of school - even for 
a few minutes! 

 No smoking (inc.  
 e-cigarettes) on school  
 grounds; 
 No pets on school grounds, 

inc. dogs on leads; 
 Please routinely check for 

headlice and treat 
accordingly; 

 The “School Lane” at the 
rear of the school leading on 
to the Killaughey Rd is not 
private, and is open to all 
members of the public . 

Thank you to everyone 
who supported our Love-

Your-Heart week. 
You helped raise 

£103 for the 
BraveHeart charity! 


